

Contact P: (345)946-7780

E: nra@nra.ky

BULLETIN - LINFORD PIERSON HIGHWAY ROADWORKS AND CLOSURE ON DECEMBER 10TH 2023

NEWS DESCRIPTION

Linford Pierson Highway (LPH) - Road Works

December 10th 2023

The National Roads Authority (NRA) and its subcontractor will be undertaking works on a section of Linford Pierson Highway (LPH), between the Agnes Roundabout to the Bobby Thompson Roundabout, this coming Sunday December 10th 2023 from 5am to 6pm.

The work at this location is to upgrade the continuation of the LPH extension project between Agnes Roundabout and Bobby Thompson Roundabout. This section will be closed to both Eastbound and Westbound traffic during this time.

Motorists are asked to plan ahead and watch out for traffic diversions. During these works motorists are asked to try to avoid the area by using Crewe Road.

Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this project. For any urgent questions or concerns please call 525-1251.

NRA thanks the public for their patience during these roadworks, and look forward to providing the benefit of these much needed improvements.

-